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1600 127
th
 Avenue NE 

Bellevue, WA 98005 
 

 
June 1, 2010  
 
 
Dave Danner 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Fiorito Enterprises, Inc. & Rabanco Companies (dba Kent-Meridian Disposal, Allied Waste of Kent) 
Revenue Sharing Arrangement; Docket No. TG-090737; Request for Extension of Time for Expiration of 
Current Deferred Commodity Credit Rates 
 
 
Dear Mr. Danner, 
 
On May 17

th
, 2010, Kent-Meridian Disposal filed revised tariff pages reflecting a change to commodity 

credits for residential customers with an effective date of July 1, 2010. However, in order to ensure 
adequate time to develop and certify a comprehensive revenue sharing plan under RCW 81.77.185 with 
King County at the new 50% level approved via HB-2539, we would respectfully request that the current 
filing, TG-100857, be withdrawn.  
 
Again, while we work to finalize the 50% retention plan we would ask that our request for a continuation of 
our current deferred commodity credit rates, approved on docket TG-090737, beyond the current June 
30, 2010 expiration to a new expiration date of July 31, 2010, or a later date if necessary, be granted. 
 
Forty-five days prior to that date we hope to submit a revenue sharing plan certified by King County as 
well as revised tariff pages and work papers. As noted in the attached letter, King County supports the 
extension of this deadline accordingly.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Brenner 
abrenner@republicservices.com 
Sr. Market Analyst 
Northwest Area 
p (425) 646-2426 
f  (425) 646-2440 

 


